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Thursday 31st October 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 

As you know in June of this year the Year One children will take part in a phonics 
screening. I would like to offer you the opportunity to find out more about the phonics 
screening and to answer any questions you may have. The meeting will allow you to 
find out what the test involves, what it will mean for your child and ways you can help 
at home. 

The meeting will take place on 19th November at 2.45pm and we will be finished in 
time for you to pick your child up. If you are unable to attend I can send some 
information home. 

Many Thanks 

 

Mrs Oakes 


